
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Contact:  Beryl Wang Reference: TDA142/24  /  2024/392349 
 2 December 2024 
 

The Resident 
Richmond Avenue 
ST IVES  NSW  2075 

 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Richmond Avenue, St Ives - Proposed No Parking Motor Vehicles Excepted Zone 
 
Council is seeking your input on a proposal to install ‘No Parking Motor Vehicles 
Excepted’ restrictions on the eastern side of Richmond Avenue as shown on the attached 
Plan Richmond/TDA/142/24. 
 
Background 
Council has received a request from the Regulations Team to review the parking on the 
eastern side of Richmond Avenue near the Ku-ring-gai Wildflower Garden entrance.  
Trailers have been parked over the nature strip regularly obstructing the visibility for 
drivers.  The regulations team has also noted illegal dumping of garden waste in the area. 
 
Proposed changes 
A ‘No Parking Motor Vehicles Excepted’ restriction is proposed at the reported location on 
Richmond Avenue.  The proposed restriction prevents the parking of trailers and caravans 
and allows the parking of motor vehicles in the area.  
 
Submit your feedback 

Before submitting this proposal to the Ku-ring-gai Traffic Committee, we want to hear from 
impacted residents. Your feedback will guide our decision-making process. 

How to respond: 

1. Take our brief survey using the QR code provided.  
2. Or, send written comments to the address above.  

Deadline: Please submit your feedback by Friday 20 December 2024.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. 

Yours faithfully 

Michael Foskett 
Team Leader Traffic 
 


